
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 24 June 
2021 

   

Question (1) The following central locations have been suggested for a 

Gaelic Medium Education secondary school: 

a) the current Princess Alexandra Eye Pavilion; 

b) the old Royal High School; 

c) the old Tynecastle High School; 

d) the Lothian Buses depot on Annandale Street; 

e) the former Royal Victoria Hospital site; and  

f) the council's former depot at Russell Road; 

Please can the Convenor outline the distance of each of 

these from: 

i) Bun-sgoil Taobh na Pàirce 

ii) James Gillespie’s High School and  

iii) Darroch annexe 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Please can the Convenor outline the proportion of the 

current TnP school roll who live within 3 miles of each 

potential site? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Please can the Convenor also outline which, if any of these 

potential sites have been discussed with a) the current 

owner, if not the council; and b) the Scottish Government, 

with a view to assessing the feasibility of each of these sites 

for a central, standalone GME secondary school? 

Answer (3)  



 
 


